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The Cultural Revolution and Overacting Tuo Wang
2014-09-24 This postmodern study of the Chinese Cultural
Revolution examines the inner mechanism of the mass
movement. Utilizing methodologies of cultural
anthropology, linguistics, acting theory, and literary
criticism, it reveals how people’s performances of their
everyday lives functioned as mechanisms of social
control.
The White-haired Girl Jaia Sun-Childers 1997 Jaia SunChilders was born in Beijing, China, in 1964, and came
of age during one of the most dramatic episodes in human
history, the Chinese Cultural Revolution. In "The WhiteHaired Girl", the personal and historic events that
shaped Jaia's life and country come alive.
China's Art of Revolution Marcia R. Ristaino 1987
Chinese Soldier vs Japanese Soldier Benjamin Lai
2018-10-18 In July 1937, the Marco Polo Bridge Incident
sparked a bloody conflict between Chinese and Japanese
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forces that would rage across China and beyond for more
than eight years. The two sides' forces brought very
different strengths and limitations to the conflict. In
1937 China was divided into factions, each controlled by
warlords with independent forces, and there was no
unified Chinese army. In order to fight the Japanese
Chiang Kai-shek, the nominal leader of Nationalist
China, was compelled to do deals with these regional
powers. For their part, the Japanese employed ground
forces broadly comparable to those fielded by Western
powers, including modern artillery and tanks. Featuring
specially commissioned artwork and drawing upon an array
of sources, this study investigates the origins,
training, doctrine and armament of the Chinese and
Japanese forces who fought in the opening stages of the
Second Sino-Japanese War.
The African American Encounter with Japan and China Marc
S. Gallicchio 2000 African American Encounter with Japan
and China: Black Internationalism in Asia, 1895-1945
1/9

Downloaded from purfylle.com on September 28, 2022 by
guest

The Revival of China MAO Min 2017-12-28 The book is
about the revival of China in the 20th century and the
first decade of the 21st century. It has eight parts:
(1) The civil revolution in China, (2) The countryside
bases, (3) The Long Match of the Red Army, (4) The Anti
Japanese War, (5) Decisive civil battles before the
establishment of the People’s Republic of China, (6) The
Mao Era before the Great Cultural Revolution, (7) The
Great Cultural Revolution, and (8) The Reform and
opening up. This version of the book is without
pictures.
White Lotus Rebels and South China Pirates Wensheng Wang
2014-01-06 The reign of Emperor Jiaqing (1796-1820 CE)
has occupied an awkward position in studies of China's
last dynasty, the Qing. Conveniently marking a watershed
between the prosperous eighteenth century and the tragic
post-Opium War era, this quarter century has
nevertheless been glossed over as an unremarkable
interlude separating two well-studied epochs of
transformation. White Lotus Rebels and South China
Pirates presents a major reassessment of this period by
examining how the emperors, bureaucrats, and foreigners
responded to the two crises that shaped the transition
from the Qianlong to the Jiaqing reign. Wensheng Wang
argues that the dramatic combination of internal
uprising and transnational piracy, rather than being a
hallmark of inexorable dynastic decline, propelled the
Manchu court to reorganize itself through modifications
in policymaking and bureaucratic structure. The
resulting Jiaqing reforms initiated a process of state
retreat that pulled the Qing Empire out of a cycle of
aggressive overextension and resistance, and back onto a
more sustainable track of development. Although this
pragmatic striving for political sustainability was
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unable to save the dynasty from ultimate collapse, it
represented a durable and constructive approach to the
compounding problems facing the late Qing regime and
helped sustain it for another century.
The Imperial China Trilogy Robert Elegant 2018-05-08 The
complete New York Times–bestselling trilogy of
historical fiction set in China, from an award-winning
novelist and Pulitzer Prize finalist in journalism.
Spanning over three centuries of Chinese history, New
York Times–bestselling and Edgar Award–winning author
Robert Elegant takes readers from the opulent courts and
complex intrigue of the emperors to the bloody
battlefields, and vividly recreates a richly detailed
world where the quest for power and pleasure drives men
and women to extremes of both loyalty and betrayal. In
this special single-volume edition, the novels are
presented in chronological historical order. Manchu: In
this New York Times bestseller, soldier of fortune
Francis Arrowsmith joins a Portuguese expedition to aid
the decadent and corrupt Ming dynasty in its fight
against the Manchu invaders. He embarks on an epic
adventure that will merge his destiny with the fate of
China itself. “Does for seventeenth-century China what
James Clavell’s Shogun did for sixteenth-century Japan.”
—The Christian Science Monitor Mandarin: In nineteenthcentury China, imperial rule is crumbling as the Opium
Wars and Taiping Rebellion rage. On the streets of
Shanghai, a Jewish silk merchant tries to save his
Chinese partner from a false accusation and corrupt
penal system, while in the imperial palace the “Virtuous
Concubine” Yehenala contrives to bear the opium-eating,
syphilitic emperor’s only son, thus laying the
foundation for her elevation to the pinnacle of power in
China as the formidable empress dowager. “Exciting,
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historically accurate, a good read.” —The New York Times
Dynasty: A New York Times bestseller, this epic of love
and adultery, money and power, set amid the
revolutionary turbulence of twentieth-century China,
from the fall of the last emperor to the rise of Mao
Tse-tung, follows the Sekloong dynasty of Hong Kong, a
trading empire founded by Sir Jonathan, the illegitimate
offspring of an Irish adventurer and his Chinese
mistress, in all its triumphs, tragedies, betrayals, and
bloodshed. “An action-packed novel . . . conjured up
with perception and vigor.” —The New York Times Book
Review
Chartered Schools Nancy Beadie 2014-04-08 First
Published in 2002. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor &
Francis, an informa company.
Masanobu Tsuji’s ‘Underground Escape’ from Siam after
the Japanese Surrender Nigel Brailey 2011-10-30 First
published in translation from the Japanese in 1952, and
long out of print, Colonel Tsuji’s account of his escape
into Thailand from the Japanese surrender in Bangkok in
1945, and then finding his way into China before
returning to Japan in 1948, is a remarkable story, which
has its place in the military history of the period.
Pioneers of Modern China
Sun Yat-Sen, Nanyang and the 1911 Revolution Lai To Lee
2011 "In view of the 100th anniversary of the 1911
Revolution and Sun Yat-sen's relations with the Nanyang
communities, the Institute of Southeast Asian Studies
and the Chinese Heritage Centre came together to host a
two-day bilingual conference on the three-way relations
between Sun Yat-sen, Nanyang and the 1911 Revolution in
October 2011 in Singapore. This volume is a collection
of papers in English presented at the conference"-Backcover.
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China’s Wars Philip Jowett 2013-11-20 China is one of
the great powers of the modern world. Yet in the late
19th century China was a ramshackle and isolated
medieval empire upon whom the European colonial powers
could impose their wishes at will. China's Wars
describes the series of conflicts from 1894 to 1949 that
forged modern China, from colonial clashes such as the
Boxer Rebellion, through the chaotic years of warlord
domination to the Japanese invasion, the Second World
War and the bitter Civil War that followed. Previously
unpublished photographs, contemporary pictures and
specially-commissioned maps illustrate these tumultuous
events and the men who fought them, events that would
end with the eventual triumph of the Communist Party and
the rise of modern China.
History and Nationalist Legitimacy in Contemporary China
Robert Weatherley 2017-08-30 This book examines how the
Chinese Communist Party (CCP) has attempted to bolster
its nationalist legitimacy through the utilisation of
Chinese history. The authors identify two different
modes of nationalism - aggressive and consensual - both
of which are linked to the historical memory of the late
Qing Dynasty and Republican era. Aggressive nationalism
dwells on China’s traumatic “century of humiliation” and
is intended to incite popular resentment towards former
imperialist powers (particularly Japan and the US)
whenever they are deemed to still be acting in a
provocative manner in their dealings with China. The aim
is to remind the Chinese people that the CCP liberated
China from imperialism after 1949 and has since restored
national pride. Consensual nationalism is more
conciliatory, emphasising common historical ties with
the Guomindang (KMT) during the Second Sino-Japanese War
and the Republican era. Here, the CCP is trying to
3/9

Downloaded from purfylle.com on September 28, 2022 by
guest

promote itself as the party of national harmony and
unity, with the long-term objective being peaceful
reunification with Taiwan. However, the public response
in China has not always been supportive of the CCP’s
claims to be the sole defender of Chinese national
interests. Some critics have suggested that China would
have been better off if the KMT had won the civil war
instead of the CCP. Others have insisted that the party
is hopelessly weak on issues of national importance and
that China is no stronger now than it was during the
final throes of the much-hated Qing Dynasty. This book
will be of interest to research students and scholars of
Chinese politics, history and international relations.
Military Intelligence Professional Bulletin 1994
The Civil Revolution in China MAO Min 2017-12-25 This is
Part 1 of the book entitled "The Revival of China". The
full book is about the revival of China in the 20th
century and the first decade of the 21st century. This
part of the book records how SUN Zhong-shan led people
overthrowing the Qing Dynasty and established the
Republic of China, how YUAN Si-kai and other warlords
ruled China and how JIANG Jie-shi led the army unifying
China.
Imperial Chinese Armies 1840–1911 Philip Jowett
2016-04-21 An in-depth analysis of the Chinese Armies
that fought a series of increasingly fractious wars over
nearly a century. Beginning with a run through of the
Chinese forces that combated the British and French
during the two Opium Wars, this history goes on to trace
the forces who were drawn into internal wars and
rebellions in the 1850s and 60s, the open warfare in
North Vietnam, the string of defeats suffered during the
First Sino-Japanese war and the Boxer Rebellion.
Providing an unparalleled insight into the dizzying
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array of troop types and unique uniforms, this is a
history of the sometimes-painful modernization of
China's military forces during one of her most turbulent
periods of history.
China Joseph W. Esherick 2013-12-17 The Qing dynasty was
China’s last, and it created an empire of unprecedented
size and prosperity. However in 1911 the empire
collapsed within a few short months, and China embarked
on a revolutionary course that lasted through most of
the twentieth century. The 1911 Revolution ended two
millennia of imperial rule and established the Republic
of China, but dissatisfaction with the early republic
fuelled further revolutionary movements, each intended
to be more thoroughgoing than the last, from the
National Revolution of the 1920s, to the Communist
Revolution, and finally the Cultural Revolution. On the
centenary of the 1911 Revolution, Chinese scholars
debated the causes and significance of the empire’s
collapse, and this book presents twelve of the most
important contributions. Rather than focusing on Sun
Yat-sen’s relatively weak and divided revolutionary
movement, as much previous scholarship has, these
studies examine the internal dynamics of political and
socio-economic change in China. The chapters reveal how
reforms in education, army organization, and
constitutional rule created new social forces and
political movements that undermined dynastic legitimacy
within China and on its frontiers. Through detailed
analyses, using new archival, memoir, diary, and
newspaper sources, the authors cast new light on the
sudden collapse of an empire that many thought was at
last embarked on a road to reform and national
rejuvenation. China: How the Empire Fell will be of huge
interest to students and scholars of modern Chinese
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history as well as those of contemporary China.
Nanjing Never Cries Hong Zheng 2016-08-28 Set in the
city of Nanjing during the time of the Sino-Japanese war
(1937–1945), this novel tells the story of four people
caught up in the violence and tumult of these years:
John Winthrop and his MIT classmate, the brilliant
Chinese physicist Calvin Ren (Ren Kewen); Judy, Calvin's
Chinese-American wife; and the beautiful and determined
young woman Chen May. John and Calvin take up positions
at Nanjing's National Central University and collaborate
on a top-secret project to design and build warplanes to
enable the Chinese to defend themselves against Japanese
bombers. Meanwhile, John enjoys his new life in Nanjing.
He helps the lovely May with her English, falling a
little in love with her; he shops for antiques; meets
with Chiang Kai-Shek and Madame Chiang; and once attends
an evening's entertainment at one of Nanjing's notorious
Wine Houses. But when the Japanese invade, there is no
safe place in the city. The Japanese murder, torture,
and rape indiscriminately. (The invasion and occupation
were described by the historian Iris Chang as “the
forgotten holocaust.”) May sees her own family killed;
John works in a shelter for women and children; Calvin's
family flees the city while Calvin, weakened by
overwork, stays behind to work on the warplane project.
Each tries to survive against the odds. May vows to hunt
down the soldier who murders her father. When the war is
over, she finds him sweeping Nanjing streets as a war
prisoner. The story then ends with the force of an
explosion. Vivid and disturbing, Nanjing Never Cries
offers a compelling story of the horror of war and the
power of love and friendship.
Empire of the Sun J. G. Ballard 2013-03-19 The classic,
award-winning novel, made famous by Steven Spielberg's
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film, tells of a young boy's struggle to survive World
War II in China. Jim is separated from his parents in a
world at war. To survive, he must find a strength
greater than all the events that surround him. Shanghai,
1941 -- a city aflame from the fateful torch of Pearl
Harbor. In streets full of chaos and corpses, a young
British boy searches in vain for his parents. Imprisoned
in a Japanese concentration camp, he is witness to the
fierce white flash of Nagasaki, as the bomb bellows the
end of the war...and the dawn of a blighted world.
Ballard's enduring novel of war and deprivation,
internment camps and death marches, and starvation and
survival is an honest coming-of-age tale set in a world
thrown utterly out of joint.
the art of war Sun Tzu
The New International Year Book 1946
A Boy from China Richard T. Cheng 2021-05-03 The
information about the book is not available as of this
time.
Soldiers of the White Sun Philip S. Jowett 2011 "The
Chinese Nationalist Army was at war almost continuously
from 1931 until 1949 fighting first against the invading
Japanese Imperial Army until 1945. This was followed by
a four year civil war in which the Nationalist Army
fought the Chinese Communists until its final defeat in
1949. Millions of Chinese soldiers fought and died
during this eighteen years of conflict and their
sacrifice has been largely overshadowed by the events of
the Second World War. This new book presents in a large
number of period images the history of the Chinese
Nationalist Army and its campaigns."--Publisher's
website.
The Thirty Eight Years of the Republic of China in the
Mainland MAO Min 2017-12-25 This is Selected topic 7 of
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the Selected Topics from The Revival of China. The full
book is about the revival of China in the 20th century
and the first decade of the 21st century. This topic is
about the thirty-eight years of the Republic of China in
the mainland. It covers the Xinhai Revolution,
overthrowing of the Qing dynasty, establishment of the
Republic of China, Warlord rulings of China, cooperation
between GMD and CPC, unification of China by JIANG Jieshi, encircle and suppress the Red Army led by CPC,
anti-Japanese fights after the September 18th accident,
the Anti Japanese War, decisive battles with CPC, and
withdrawing from the mainland to Taiwan Island. In the
Appendix，situation of Republic of China in Taiwan is
described.
Contemporary China 1943
Japan Magazine 1939
The Revival of China, Volume 1 MAO Min 2017-12-27 This
is Volume 1 of the book entitled "The Revival of China".
The full book is about the revival of China in the 20th
century and the first decade of the 21st century, and
has eight parts. This volume contains the first four
parts of the full book, and covers the history of
overthrowing the Qing Dynasty and the establishment of
Republic of China （Part 1），the establishment of the Red
Army in countryside bases (Part 2), the Long March of
the Red Army (Part 3) and the war against Japanese
invasion (Part 4).
Eight Hundred Heroes Stephen Robinson Acclaimed
historian Stephen Robinson brings to life a legendary
last stand. Shanghai 1937. With invading Japanese troops
poised to capture one of the world’s greatest cities
after almost three months of brutal urban warfare, the
Chinese Army begins to retreat – except for a single
battalion that stays behind to fight. These soldiers led
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by Lieutenant Colonel Xie Jinyuan, known as the ‘Eight
Hundred Heroes’, defended Sihang Warehouse – a sixstorey concrete building and natural fortress. The men
repulsed waves of Japanese attacks with intense bravery
as thousands of spectators looked on from the relative
safety of the British Concession inside Shanghai’s
International Settlement. Western journalists with front
row seats to the spectacle spread the story across the
globe as the plight of the heroes captured the sympathy
of the world. Their valour raised Chinese morale as did
the actions of the heroine Yang Huimin, a Girl Guide who
delivered a Chinese flag to the defenders that flew over
Sihang Warehouse as a beacon of hope. Eight Hundred
Heroes is an in-depth account, resulting from extensive
research that for the first time comprehensively
utilises first-hand accounts of the Chinese participants
and the observations of westerners who witnessed the
battle at close range. It also explains how this
incredible feat of heroism became an enduring myth that
helped define modern China.
Mud and Soldiers Ashihei Hino 1939
A Century of Student Movements in China Xiaobing Li
2019-12-15 In this book the authors offer their unique
perspectives on the important roles Chinese students and
intellectuals played in the shaping of the twentiethcentury China. Their answers to these pivotal questions
explore new nationalistic spirit, modern world-views,
and willingness of self-sacrifice, which had attributed
to the spontaneous actions of the students as a “New
Culture” emerged during the May Fourth Movement. These
articles show how China nurtured these spontaneous
student movements, even though the Nationalist Party in
the Republic of China and the Communist Party in the
People’s Republic had exerted tight control over
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schools. Both governments established organizations as
well as operations among students that effectively
turned some of the student movements into a political
instrument by the parties for their own agenda.
China at War 1945 Includes selections from the daily
bulletins of the China Information Committee.
Chiang Kai-shek's Secret Past Joachim Krause 2019-03-08
Folk Art and Modern Culture in Republican China Felicity
Lufkin 2016-01-21 Folk art is now widely recognized as
an integral part of the modern Chinese cultural
heritage, but in the early twentieth century, awareness
of folk art as a distinct category in the visual arts
was new. Internationally, intellectuals in different
countries used folk arts to affirm national identity and
cultural continuity in the midst of the changes of the
modern era. In China, artists, critics and educators
likewise saw folk art as a potentially valuable
resource: perhaps it could be a fresh source of cultural
inspiration and energy, representing the authentic voice
of the people in contrast to what could be seen as the
limited and elitist classical tradition. At the same
time, many Chinese intellectuals also saw folk art as a
problem: they believed that folk art, as it was,
promoted superstitious and backward ideas that were
incompatible with modernization and progress. In either
case, folk art was too important to be left in the hands
of the folk: educated artists and researchers felt a
responsibility intervene, to reform folk art and create
new popular art forms that would better serve the needs
of the modern nation. In the early 1930s, folk art began
to figure in the debates on social role of art and
artists that were waged in the pages of the Chinese
press, the first major exhibition of folk art was held
in Hangzhou, and the new print movement claimed the
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print as a popular artistic medium while, for the most
part, declaring its distance from contemporary folk
printmaking practices. During the war against Japan,
from 1937 to 1945, educated artists deployed imagery and
styles drawn from folk art in morale-boosting propaganda
images, but worried that this work fell short of true
artistic accomplishment and pandering to outmoded
tastes. The questions raised in interaction with folk
art during this pivotal period, questions about
heritage, about the social position of art, and the
exercise of cultural authority continue to resonate into
the present day.
Arming the Chinese Anthony B. Chan 2010-10-01 First
published in 1982, this book remains the classic account
of the arms trade in warlord China. The second edition
includes a new preface that reframes the argument within
the paradigm of critical militarism and state
criminality. Arming the Chinese tells the story of the
Western and Japanese merchants and governments who
provided weapons to warlords for their expanding armies.
Although the warlords were hearty individualists who
retained control over domestic affairs and rarely relied
on single foreign suppliers, the armaments trade, Chan
argues, was a new form of imperialism, which perpetrated
the continued Western and Japanese domination of China.
Chinese Warlord Armies 1911–30 Philip Jowett 2012-02-20
Defeated in the Sino-Japanese War 1894–95 and the Boxer
Rebellion of 1900, Imperial China collapsed into
revolution and a republic was proclaimed in 1912. From
the death of the first president in 1916 to the rise of
the Nationalist Kuomintang government in 1926, the
differing regions of this vast country were ruled by
endlessly forming, breaking and re-forming alliances of
regional generals who ruled as 'warlords'. These
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warlords acted essentially as local kings and much like
Sengoku-period Japan, fewer, larger power-blocks
emerged, fielding armies hundreds of thousands strong.
In the midto late 1920s some of these regional warlords.
This book will reveal each great warlord as well as the
organization of their forces which acquired much and
very varied weaponry from the west including the latest
French air force bombers. They were also joined by
Japanese, White Russian and some Western soldiers of
fortune which adds even more colour to a fascinating and
oft-forgotten period.
Eagle Against the Sun Ronald H. Spector 2020-11-03 “The
best book by far on the Pacific War” (The New York Times
Book Review), this classic one-volume history of World
War II in the Pacific draws on declassified intelligence
files; British, American, and Japanese archival
material; and military memoirs to provide a stunning and
complete history of the conflict. This “superbly
readable, insightful, gripping” (Washington Post Book
World) contribution to WWII history combines impeccable
research with electrifying detail and offers provocative
interpretations of this brutal forty-four-month
struggle. Author and historian Ronald H. Spector
reassesses US and Japanese strategy and shows that the
dual advance across the Pacific by MacArthur and Nimitz
was more a pragmatic solution to bureaucratic,
doctrinal, and public relations problems facing the Army
and Navy than a strategic calculation. He also argues
that Japan made its fatal error not in the Midway
campaign but in abandoning its offensive strategy after
that defeat and allowing itself to be drawn into a war
of attrition. Spector skillfully takes us from topsecret strategy meetings in Washington, London, and
Tokyo to distant beaches and remote Asian jungles with
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battle-weary GIs. He reveals that the US had secret
plans to wage unrestricted submarine warfare against
Japan months before Pearl Harbor and shows that
MacArthur and his commanders ignored important
intercepts of Japanese messages that would have saved
thousands of lives in Papua and Leyte. Throughout,
Spector contends that American decisions in the Pacific
War were shaped more often by the struggles between the
British and the Americans, and between the Army and the
Navy, than by strategic considerations. Spector vividly
recreates the major battles, little-known campaigns, and
unfamiliar events leading up to the deadliest air raid
ever, adding a new dimension to our understanding of the
American war in the Pacific and the people and forces
that determined its outcome.
China's Conservative Revolution Brian Tsui 2018-04-30
Interweaving political, intellectual, cultural and
diplomatic histories, Tsui demonstrates how the
Guomindang's national revolution turned conservative
after the 1927 anti-Communist coup and contributed to
the ascendancy of the global radical right. This
revisionist reading of Nationalist China will appeal to
a wide range of students and scholars.
The Reluctant Combatant Kitamura Minoru 2014-04-15 The
Reluctant Combatant offers proof that Japanese political
leaders were reluctant to engage China in a full-scale
conflict during the Second Sino-Japanese War. This book
identifies several key aspects of the political context
surrounding the Second Sino-Japanese War, including the
extreme fragility of the national united front against
Japan, the view of Soviet Russia as Japan’s principal
potential adversary, and the potential threat to
Japanese national defense a protracted war with China
would pose. This book reveals that the Communists, the
8/9

Downloaded from purfylle.com on September 28, 2022 by
guest

National Government, local gentry, peasants, and bandits
occasionally collaborated with the enemy—Japanese
troops—to expand their spheres of influence.
Jewel of the Kingdom Betty Wong 2012-05-31 In 1890, the
authors maternal great-grandfather Chow Chih was the
firstborn son of a wealthy family in Canton, China, who
could have pursued virtually any career. But China was
swirling in revolutions and counterrevolutions as
warlords and foreign interlopers fought for control
after 2,000 years of imperial rule. Dr. Sun Yat-sen said
China had become the poorest and weakest nation in the
world. We occupy the lowest position in international
affairs. Other men are the carving knife and serving
dish; we are the fish and the meat. Chow chose to fight
for his country and graduated as an officer from the
first class of the prestigious Whampoa Military Academy
in 1924. His military prowess caught the eye of a
powerful warlord in north China who tried to woo him to
lead an army. Chow chose instead to join Sun Yat-sens
new national army to fight the warlords and hopefully
unify a splintered China. Chow served as a general for
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Sun Yat-sen and later became a four-star general for
Chiang Kai-shek who described Chow as having brilliance
in all things military and deserves respect as the
supreme commander of the military world. Like Sun Yatsen, Chow was described by his soldiers as being
selfless. Despite his high rank, Chow was regularly
called to the front lines of Chinas civil war and the
second Sino-Japanese War. As a voracious reader of Sun
Tzus The Art of War, Chow was a military genius famed
for leading one hundred battles during the Chinese Civil
War and World War II. Would he be able to successfully
maneuver in a post-Nationalist government world? As the
Communists took over to rule China in 1949, the East
Coast of China seemed in chaos with fellow Nationalists
jumping onto steamships and trains to escape to Hong
Kong and Taiwan. But Chow had fought hard and long to
unify his beloved China and chose to stay behind. He
hoped he would be able to read the new Communist regime
that was bent on hard change to drive China into modern
times. The chaos of the Communist takeover then turned
to terror.
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